
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE Thursday, October 6, 2022 
 

  

  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      

 
 

Affected City services during the Thanksgiving Day holiday 
 
(Barrie, ON) A number of services are affected in the City of Barrie on statutory holidays. The following City 
services will be affected on Thanksgiving Day (Monday, October 10, 2022): 
 
Barrie Transit 
There will be no Barrie Transit service on Monday, October 10.  
 
Curbside Collection 
There will be no garbage, organics, recycling or yard waste collection on Monday, October 10. Collection during 
the week of this holiday will occur one day later throughout the week.  
 
City Hall 
Barrie City Hall will be closed on Monday, October 10.  
 
Recreation/community centres 
Recreation/community centres will be closed on Monday, October 10.  
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For more information, please contact: 
Melanie Rumley 
Communications Advisor 
705-627-2702 
melanie.rumley@barrie.ca 

https://www.barrie.ca/services-payments/transportation-parking/barrie-transit
https://www.barrie.ca/services-payments/garbage-recycling-organics/curbside-collection/curbside-collection-notices/no-curbside-collection-thanksgiving-monday
mailto:melanie.rumley@barrie.ca
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